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 Andrea Buscone OBJ2014/4849/P 08/10/2014  12:45:54 Dear All,

The proprosed erection not only will obstruct view of the St George church to many flats in the 

courtyard comprising New Oxford Street, Museum Street and Coptic Street, but it will prevent light to 

all flats with windows facing the inner courtyard, which already suffers from light, especially for all 

neighbours located at lower floors. Moreover an office space with large windows will prevent privacy 

and disturb the peaceful enjoyment of our homes. Lastly, on the exterior, it will unbalance the level of 

the street structure, as currently all buildings have the same height.This will lead other adiacent 

buildings  to erect further floors, thus a strong opposition    to such erection. Kind Regards.

40 New Oxford 

Street

 Andrea Buscone OBJ2014/4849/P 08/10/2014  12:45:3140 New Oxford 

Street

 Francois Belot OBJ2014/4849/P 08/10/2014  08:03:11 The erection of the new story would block the view I currently enjoy of the listed St Georges Church 

spire from my bedroom, at the back of my flat. I am also concerned about my terrace and flat being 

overlooked but workers during the day. Final concern is regarding the extent of building works, noice 

and dust.

40 New Oxford 

Street

Flat 3
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